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Sent: 22 January 2021 14:37
To: localplan
Subject: Site code AGALA029

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I wish to lodge my objection to the above site proposed plan. 
 
My objection is not so much concerned with the proposed building of the houses, but more to the proposed access 
point to the new development. 
It will create a serious pinch point with too many vehicles trying to negotiate access onto the A7 and create a 
possible accident point if traffic cannot enter the kingsknowe estate due to queuing vehicles. 
 
Yours 
 
Neil C McEwan 

 
 

 
 

Sent from my iPad 


